
February 22, 1966 

The Honorable R ichard B . Russell 
United States Senate 
Washington, D. C . 

Dear Senator : 

It was good tal king to you today. and I am most 
grateful for any assistance you can render ahead 
of time in arranging for The President to be in 
Atlanta. on April 12th when the Braves open. 

Attached is copy of my letter to the President as 
well as the traasmittaa letter. I hope to deliver 
the invitation personally on March 7th. 

IAJr:am 
E nclo ure 

Gratefully, 

Ivan Allen. Jr. 
Mayor 




